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CONTACT US  

Kevin Paul, P.Eng. 
Second Level Supervisor 
Stantec Consulting Ltd. 

306-717-0307 
 

Jacquelyn McWillie, P.Eng. 
Senior Project Manager 

Ministry of Highways 
306-250-2335  

 

Jennifer Ball, P.Eng. 
Director Construction Delivery 

Ministry of Highways 
306-933-7090 
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DESCRIPTION 
 

The Ministry of Highways is resurfacing approximately 
8 km on Highway 16 near The Battlefords. The project 
also includes resurfacing on various auxiliary roads and 
interchange ramps. Work on the south side of the 
North Saskatchewan River was completed in 2023. 
Work on the north side of the North Saskatchewan 
River in North Battlefords is being completed in Spring 
2024. The estimated cost of this project is $6.5 million. 
 
Estimated start:  Week of May 7, 2024 
Estimated completion: Early June 2024 

 

 

 
TRAFFIC ACCOMMODATION 

 
You can expect minor delays and disruptions along 
Highway 16. Traffic will be reduced down to one lane 
through the work zone. When construction occurs 
through intersections, detours will be in place. Traffic 
may be stopped for no longer than 20 minutes. 
 
Information about traffic accommodation 
throughout the project will be available on Highway 
Hotline. 
 
saskatchewan.ca/highwayhotline 

 
Highways Customer Service Centre  

1-844-SK-HIWAY (1-844-754-4929) 

Highway 16 Resurfacing in The Battlefords 


